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 Walton & Lees Hill CE Primary School 

24th November Fortnightly Forum 

 This Fortnight at School! 

Our Topic is… Amazing Africa 

 

We have been reading…   The Egyptian Princess and Cinderella of the Nile 

Children in Need 

It was little later than planned, but we completed our Children In Need Ramble on   

Friday 10th November. The sun was shining and it was a lovely stroll with all of school. 

The sponsorship from the ramble raised an amazing £125 for Children In Need! 

Our non-uniform day on Friday 17th help to boost our total, raising a further £35,    

bringing our overall amount to £160. What a fantastic fundraising total! 

Thank you to all families for supporting this worthy cause.   

Christmas Fair 

An enormous thank you to all who 

helped to organise the Christmas 

Fair, donated prizes and baking 

and helped out on the day. The 

fair raised an amazing £752 for the 

school funds . 

vacancies 

We currently have an opportunity for an Early Years and KS1 Teacher 

to join the school family.  

More details about the post are available on our school website.  

Please share this vacancy with anyone who you think might be a great  

addition to our fantastic team! 

Remembrance Visit 

KS2 pupils visited Carlisle Cathedral recently to  

participate in a Remembrance Workshop and  

to lay a wreath at the Cathedral.  

It was a very informative and special visit and     

pupils represented the school beautifully.  
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Sports Club 

Pupils have commented recently on Sports Club 

being a highlight of their week.  

The club is running at lunchtime, which enables 

more pupils to get involved.  

Recently, they have been trying out Curling, which 

everyone has enjoyed.  

The club is proving a great opportunity to try out 

different sports and keep active! 

Christmas Raffle 

We will soon be sending out tickets for our PTFA 

Christmas Raffle.  

There are many amazing prizes to be won and this 

raffle is a really important way we raise funds to     

ensure we can continue to supply pupils with        

fantastic resources, visits and experiences. 

Remembrance Service 

Thank you to all the pupils and their families who 

recently attended the  Remembrance service at 

St. Mary’s Church, Walton. It was lovely to have so 

many of you there. 

 Members of the community commented on how 

lovely and polite pupils are, which was wonderful. 

Well done to all who came along and represented 

our school so beautifully!  

Felting Workshop 

Recently Sarah Nicholson visited 

school to host a felting workshop. 

Pupils engaged brilliantly with this 

and thoroughly enjoyed the       

session. Thank you to Sarah for 

coming in and sharing your 

knowledge with us. 
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      Dates for the diary: 

Tuesday 12th December-Christmas Play  

Thursday 14th December- Christmas Party 

Monday 18th December-Community Christmas Lunch. Carols In Walton 2-3. 

Tuesday 19th December-Reindeer Run. End of term.  

Sunday 24th December– Carol Service, St. Mary’s Church, Walton, 3pm  

Wednesday 3rd January– Back to School 

Thursday 4th January– KS1 and KS2 visit to Theatre by the Lake. No afternoon Nursery 

session. 
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Caring, sharing and always learning 

      Move to Write Sessions: 

Please send children into Nursery in comfortable clothing and with trainers or plimsolls. 

Session 4 - Thursday 30th Nov 

Session 5 - Thursday 11th Jan 

Session 6 - Thursday 25th Jan  

Session 7 - Thursday 1st Feb  

Session 8 - Thursday 15th Feb 


